
BellSouth Interconnection Services
675 West Peachtree Street
Atlanta, Georgia 30375

321er4224205

Carrier Notification
SN91082579

Date: August 24, 2001

To: Competitive Local Exchange Carriers (CLECs)

Subject: CLECs – Optional Daily Usage File/Access Daily Usage File (ODUF/ADUF)
Scheduling Change

This is to advise that on September 4, 2001, BellSouth will change the run time of the ADUF
and the ODUF in order to increase the volume of usage delivered to CLECs.  ODUF and ADUF
will be available by 7:00 PM Central Time.

Please contact your BellSouth account team representative with any questions.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY MATEO CAYMOL FOR JIM BRINKLEY

Jim Brinkley – Senior Director
BellSouth Interconnection Services


